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May 31, 2007 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Medicaid Administration Claiming Agreement 
 
Monica Vera, Director of Exceptional Education and Kelli Boles, Grant Resource Specialist, are 
requesting approval of the attached contract with Seminole County to provide data analysis and 
continuation of creating the necessary documents to generate funds through the Medicaid 
Administration Claiming Program.  The estimated cost of the services provided by Seminole 
County for the 2007-2008 school year is $800, however, the potential savings generated through 
the analysis is anticipated to be approximately $800,000. 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding these services, please contact Kelli Boles, Monica Vera 
or me at your convenience. 
 
 
 
 
KDG/mk 
Attachment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


